
To: Henderson County Board of Education 
From: Donnie Thacker, Co-Director of Maintenance  
Re: Revising 2018 Surplus Auction  
Date: September 14, 2018 
 
It has become necessary that the 2018 Surplus Auction be moved from November 7, 2018 
to November 27, 2018 (10:00 AM). This revision is needed to ensure that all surplus items 
from the current Spottsville School be moved to the auction site.  If you have any questions 
regarding the Surplus Auction, please contact me.  
 
 


